
Columbus Alumnae Panhellenic Association 
Thursday, May 10, 2007 

At the home of Jane Sotak 
 

Attending: 
Susan Ballinger—Theta Phi Alpha 
Marianne Gray—Gamma Phi Beta 
Charlie Michaels—Chi Omega 
Jenn Snively—Zeta Tau Alpha 
Jane Sotak—Alpha Chi Omega 
Sara Stahley—Kappa Kappa Gamma 
Judy Watson—Alpha Phi 
Liz Wood—Delta Zeta 
 
 
President Judy Watson called the meeting to order and thanked those in 
attendance, as well as Jane for hosting. 
 
There was one correction to the previous minutes—point six under “House Tour” 
should have read “Alpha Chi Omega” instead of Alpha Phi”. 
 
Marianne moved to approve the minutes as corrected.  Motion passed. 
 
Treasurer’s Report—Jane Sotak 

 There has been no change since last month: 
o Checking account: $ 188.17 
o Money Market:    857.34 
o CD    1039.50 
o TOTAL:  $2085.01 

 
NPC Annual Report—Judy Watson 

 Judy reviewed the information she had listed on the report regarding 
activities, programming, etc., and made additions and corrections as 
necessary.  This will get mailed to NPC to keep us in good standing. 

 
2007-2008 Representatives 

 The roster was updated to reflect the new officers and representatives. 
 
Arts Festival—Marianne Gray 

 All of the time slots have been filled. 
 Only Cheryl Davis and her friends still need to attend a training session. 
 Marianne will verify the shift times and will e-mail everyone along with the 

finalized list of volunteers. 
 



Summer Activity 
 The question was posed as to if we wanted to hold a summer activity.  

Several ideas were proposed, including Picnic with the Pops, 
Shakespeare in the Park, CAPA Summer Movies, and the Scioto Park 
Concerts on Sunday evenings.   

 As people find out more information on these events and want to organize 
a gathering, they should share the info with the group via e-mail. 

 
House Tour—Jane Sotak 

 Jane is still trying to solidify a contact with Alpha Epsilon Phi and Kappa 
Delta.  She will keep trying. 

 Denise has said that she can do the flyers. 
 
Bylaws 

 The bylaws should be reviewed to ensure that they are current.  Please 
review your own copy if you have one (last revised 2004).  Susan will look 
for an electronic copy to send out. 

 
 
 
 
 
The next meeting will be held at the Scioto Boat Club on August 22 at 6:30pm.  
Cheryl Davis will send out directions as the date approaches. 
 
Don’t forget about the Arts Festival and the Alpha Omicron Pi Feng Shui event at 
Cheryl Davis’s home on June 18 at 7pm (please let Cheryl know if you plan on 
attending). 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Susan Ballinger 
Theta Phi Alpha 
 


